
 

 

 
CALL-IN AND URGENCY – ANNUAL REPORT 
 
To: Council – 11 July 2013 
 
By: Democratic Services and Scrutiny Manager 
 
Classification: Unrestricted 
 
Ward: N/A 
 

 
Summary: To note that no urgent decisions, not subject to call-in, were taken 

during the 2012/13 municipal year 
 
For Information 
 

 
1.0 Introduction and Background 
 
1.1. Overview and Scrutiny Procedure Rule 15 (m) states that, “the operation of the provisions 

relating to call-in and urgency shall be monitored annually, and a report submitted to 
Council with proposals for review if necessary”. 

 
2.0 The Current Situation 
 
2.1 In the 2012/13 municipal year no executive decisions were processed as urgent in 

accordance with Overview and Scrutiny Procedure Rule 15 (l). 
 
3.0 Corporate Implications 
 
3.1 Financial and VAT
 
3.1.1 None arising 
 
3.2 Legal 
 
3.2.1 Overview and Scrutiny Procedure Rule 15(m) requires the operation of the provisions 

relating to call-in and urgency to be monitored annually, and that a report is submitted to 
Council with proposals for review if necessary. 

 
3.3 Corporate 
 
3.3.1 None arising 
 
3.4 Equity and Equalities 
 
3.4.1 None arising 
 
4.0 Recommendation 
 
4.1 This report is for information only.  
 



 

5.0 Decision Making Process 
 
5.1 Given that there were no executive decisions processed as urgent during the 2012/13 

Municipal Year where the call-in processes were excluded, officers consider that there is 
no need to review the operation of the call-in and urgency provisions. However, it is for 
Council to decide whether any such review is deemed necessary. 

 
 

Contact Officer: Glenn Back, Democratic Services and Scrutiny Manager, ext 7187 
 

Reporting to: Harvey Patterson, Corporate & Regulatory Services Manager and 
Monitoring Officer, ext 7005 

 

Annex List 
 

None  

 

Background Papers 
 

Title Details of where to access copy 

None  

 

Corporate Consultation Undertaken 
 

Finance n/a 

Legal n/a 

 


